
The Department of Philosophy at Bowling Green State University 
(www.bgsu.edu/arts-and-sciences/phil) anticipates a number of adjunct 
(part-time) teaching opportunities during the 2024-25 academic year 
beginning with the Fall 2024 semester. These most likely will involve 
introductory courses, including courses in applied ethics. Application 
deadline is May 25, 2024. Applicants must have at least an M.A. in 
philosophy. To apply, submit a letter of application, CV, two recent 
letters of recommendation (within 1 year), official transcripts indicating 
highest degree earned, and a teaching portfolio to: Adjunct Search 
Committee, Department of Philosophy, Bowling Green State University, 
Bowling Green OH 43403-0222. Electronic applications are also 
accepted (meweber@bgsu.edu ). Qualified applicants will also be 
considered for future part-time employment opportunities that may arise. 
In accordance with University policy, a background check will be 
conducted before hiring. Bowling Green State University is an 
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Educator and Employer. We are 
committed to fostering a diverse and inclusive environment and strongly 
encourage applications from women, minorities, veterans, and 
individuals with disabilities regardless of age, gender identity, genetic 
information, religion, or sexual orientation.  

 
 


